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Pursuant to Art. 17 clause 1 of the Regulations (eu) no 596/2014 of the European Parliament 

and of the Council of 16 April 2014 on market abuse (market abuse regulation) and repealing 

Directive 2003/6/EC of the European Parliament and of the Council and Commission 

Directives 2003/124/EC, 2003/125/EC and 2004/72/EC (hereinafter “MAR Regulations”), The 

Management Board of Orange Polska S.A. (“Orange Polska”) hereby informs about the 

conclusion of the agreement with P4 Sp. z o.o. 

 

Orange Polska extends national roaming contract with Play securing PLN 300 million 

revenues until 2025 

 

On 7 June 2021 Orange Polska and P4 (operator of Play network) have signed extension of 

national roaming agreement (the current agreement expires in June 2021). The co-operation 

will be continued in the current take-or-pay scheme, which guarantees additional minimum 

revenue for Orange Polska of PLN 300 million in total for 2021-2025. The agreement concerns 

relatively limited volume of traffic compared to that generated by Orange Polska’s own 

customers and has built-in controls in order to secure adequate quality of services.  

 

Moreover, the Company informs that on 14 May 2021, pursuant to article 17 clause 4 of the 

MAR Regulations, it decided to delay disclosure to the public of the inside information. In the 

view of the Management Board the progress of negotiations regarding the conclusion of the 

agreement between Orange Polska and P4, constituted from 14 May 2021 inside information 

within the meaning of Article 7 of the MAR Regulations. However, having in mind that 

immediate disclosure to the public of this information could prejudice the legitimate interests 

of Orange Polska.  


